
Extra! Extra! Read All About It! 

Join the Potter Road Newspaper 
“Panthers on the Prowl” 

Calling 5th graders who want to be news reporters for Potter Road 
School. Do you like to write, like to snoop, like to find the ultimate scoop? 
We are hoping to get our newspaper up and running this year by October 
and publish our first edition end November. We meet after school, so we 
have plenty of time to do the business of getting the news! We will limit our 
permanent staff to 15 members. 

WHEN: Wednesdays 3:20 – 4:30 (usually every week) 

WHERE: Mrs. Hoehlein - Room 36 

 

Please return this form as soon as possible to Mrs. Hoehlein. Our first 
meeting will be Wednesday, October 4.th If you need to leave earlier, that is 
okay.  

 

Student name _____________________________________________ 

Parent signature ___________________________________________ 

Club fee $15.00           CASH  CHECK 

 


